
June 8, 2022 

Ms. Michelle Horne 
Public Transportation Administrator  
Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development 
P.O. Box 94245 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245 
Re: STIP Amendment #30 - Transit Element 

Dear Ms. Horne: 

The Federal Transit Administration has reviewed the request submitted June 7, 2022 for changes 
and/or updates to the FY 2019-2022 STIP. We approve the updates and revisions to the Transit 
Element of the FY 2019-2022 STIP with the attached and updated STIP Amendment #30 
summary recap pages. 

Should you have questions, please contact Ronisha Hodge, Community Planner, at 817-978- 0576. 

Sincerely, 

David E. Bartels 
Director of Planning and Program Development 

Federal Transit Administration 
Region 6 

Arkansas, Louisiana, 
New Mexico, Oklahoma, 
Texas 

819 Taylor St. Suite 14A02 
Fort Worth, TX  76102 
(817) 978-0550
(817) 978-0575 (fax)










































